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Private toll roads should cease to exist. The amount in taxes paid by both corporate entities and 
individuals should be more than sufficient for our hapless government to build, complete and 
maintain our roads. 
 
I, as an Australian citizen who pays car registration, stamp duty, fuel tax, insurance, and taxes in 
general, should not have to pay extra to use the roads in my country. 
 
Do your jobs (of which you are all obscenely paid) and provide the Australian people with the 
services we require, with the funds in which we already provide. 


